Dear N - P7 Parents and Carers 
At this time of year, parents sometimes ask us if Storehouse needs any donations to cover the festive period.
 
If you would like to donate anything, this can be done at the local churches or by dropping items in at the school office before 15th December.
 
Storehouse have let us know that they would appreciate the following donations:
 
Hot chocolate (either in sachets or a tub).
Selection boxes.
Cookies/chocolate biscuits.
Tins of macaroni cheese.
Bags of crisps.
 

